Summer rec program to have earlier start

Written by Deb Egenberger
Wednesday, 20 February 2013 19:46 - Last Updated Wednesday, 20 February 2013 19:51

Registration forms for the Gothenburg summer rec baseball and softball teams are showing up
early this year in hopes that more practice time makes for better programs, at least for older
players.

City rec director Scott Foster said registration forms are now available at Dudley Elementary
and the Gothenburg city office.

Pushing earlier registration and team formation should allow better organization, he said.

“We were getting so many last-minute registrations, especially in softball, that we sometimes
ended up with too many kids on a team and that meant less playing time,” Foster said.

Deadlines have been moved up as well so teams can be finalized earlier and practices could
start before school is out if coaches desire.

Early registration with a $5 savings in fees runs through April 19. Registrations will be accepted
through May 3, Foster said, but anyone submitting after that is not guaranteed a spot.

“We want to finalize teams in May to give coaches the option of a little more practice time,” he
said.

The early deadline also allows Foster more time to recruit coaches.

“We are always looking for coaches,” he said. “This way we can get that ironed out earlier.”

For more information on the summer rec program, contact Foster at 529-1035.
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